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Oregonians put limits on property tax in the past for a reason. We do not want higher
taxes. A state property tax will simply create exactly what we tried to stop earlier.
Never ending tax hikes. We already spend one of the highest per capita of most
states, yet our people have one of the lowest per capita, after tax, disposable
incomes. The Oregon government is loaded with cash yet wants more. Those who
have the means to leave are leaving Oregon, and a big part is the high rate of taxes.
Please do not subvert the will of Oregonians and allow this new state property tax to
begin.



